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What's happening this Month! 

Hi Families , Guardians and Carers, 

 Just a short note to remind Families that fee in-
crease letters and forms should have come 
home by now and will need to be returned as 
soon as possible for processing. We kindly re-
quest your help in this process. If you have any 
concerns or queries don't hesitate to contact 
me. Thank you Tracey Abbott.    

Nursery Room:-    

Hi families, This month we have been busy with 
Nature play in our room , planting oats in our 
garden, practicing our gentle hands and explor-
ing painting ideas and different items we can 
use to paint with like our feet. We have had lots 
of fun in the Nursery. Until next time  

          Mrs. Swingler and Miss Jones.  

Toddler Room:-  

Hello from the Toddler Room,  

We have been busy settling in our new friends 
to the room, helping them learn the routine. We 
have been exploring the big yard and play-
ground and hope to get over again this week 
using our helmets on the bikes this Thursday. 
We have been enjoying some messy sensory 
play again with Goop and Frozen colored shav-
ing cream. If you have any suggestions or ideas 
please let us know, see myself or Mrs. Graham . 
We love parent input. 

 Until next time 

                   Miss Paroz and Miss Graham. 

Up coming 

Events  

  

 Naidoc Week  5th to 10th 

July. We have made an 

aboriginal flag using hand 

prints from Children and 

staff all rooms participated 

in this.  

 PJ Week 13th July to 17th 

July. We had a cold week 

great participation in wear-

ing Pajama’s  from chil-

dren ,staff  and parents. A 

huge surprise with B2 from 

Banana’s in Pajama’s visit-

ing  the centre. 

 30th International Tree 

Day.   

 NEXT MONTH:- 

 4th August Aboriginal and 

Torres Straight Islander   

children's day. 

 5th August 

Miss.McCelland’s Birthday. 

 Monday 24th August to Fri-

day 28th August . Book 

Week Dress up Week  

Come as your best dressed 

book Character. 

 27th August Mrs. Blanco’s 

Birthday. 

  HAPPY BIRTHDAY to all 

our Friends and Family’s 

celebrating a Birthday for 

the month of July. 

 Have a great month all the 

Team at Laidley 1 Free  

Range Kids. 
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Junior Kindy Room:- Hi all in Junior Kindy. 

Last month we had an interesting time learning about our 
bodies and health. This month our focus will be on name 
recognition and animals. We will learn about where animals 
live and what they eat. We are setting up the “Ant Circus” 
so we can see how they tunnel underground and store 
food. As part of our on going focus we will continue our 
ABC’s in song and select our letters for sitting on, as well 
as number songs, shapes and colour recognition. I would 
also like to make Welcome Miss Milton to our room. Until 
next time Mrs. Woods and Miss Milton.  

 Senior Kindy Room:-   

Wow already in the month of July and hasn’t the time gone 
fast . We are doing so well and learning a lot. Throughout 
this month we will again focus on our name recognition and 
name tracing and writing as well as our personal hygiene 
skills. Correct Hand washing. We would like to say Happy 
Birthday to all having a Birthday in July and hope you have 
a great day. Please remember it is important that your child 
has a hat ,spare clothes ( including spare warm clothes) as 
well as sheet/ blanket for rest time and that all items are 
clearly named. Please also ensure you have had your 
4years Medical check up before school and that if you have 
any concerns with Speech, Hearing, Physiotherapy and 
Occupational Therapy . Please see your local Doctor, or 
call into the Drop in Clinic at Laidley Hospital William Street 
on the 13th August between 9:30 and 11:30.   Smile and 
have fun in the Kindy Room. Mrs. Earley and Miss. Mac. 


